
 
 

 

SANTA FE TRAIL HIGH SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

JUNE 2023 
 
CLASS OF 2023 
We wish the Class of 2023 best wishes as they move into their next chapter of life.  
 
NEW STAFF FOR 2023 
The high school welcomes the following staff to the 2023-24 school year: 

a. Danielle Gomez will be teaching mathematics. 
b. Regan Erickson will be returning to the classroom teaching physical education. 
c. Jordan Heckel will be teaching science. 
d. Stephanie Attig will be teaching science. 
e. Tyler Gonzales will be teaching at-risk/social studies.   
f. Andrew Wade will be teaching social studies. 
g. Kris Henry will be the assistant principal/athletic director.   

 
SUMMER PROJECT AT THE HS 
The front asphalt has been repaired and improved.  The project turned out really well. 
 
SUMMER WEIGHTS 
Summer weights is full steam ahead.  There are lifting opportunities 4 days per week for our 
students.   
 
SUMMER BREAKFAST PROGRAM 
Students are offered a free breakfast from 7:30 am to 9:30 am Monday through Thursday. 
 
SPRING SPORTS FINISHED REALLY, REALLY WELL 
Santa Fe Trail High School is becoming well known for the strength of their spring sports, 
and this year was no different! 

a. Trail qualified for state (top 8 qualify) in boy’s golf, softball, baseball, and qualified 8 
individuals in track.  

b. Boy’s golf finished 6th in 3A State, and has the first individual State Champion in 
school history with Lane Workman. 

c. Softball made the Championship finals, and finished 2nd to Rossville. 

d. Baseball made the Consolation finals, and finished 3rd with a win over Humboldt. 

e. Track medaled in the Girls 4X800 relay, as they came in 5th place. 

Although the senior leaders will be missed, it is very promising for next year as several of the 
participants in all 4 sports will be back next season.  We can always build another trophy 
case, keep them coming!! 
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